Mar Elias-Ghazir

ANTONINE SISTERS SCHOOL

May 21, 2018

Dear Parents of the K& and KG2 Classes,

The school is responsible for filming the DVD oOf the Parent’s Day on
June 5, 2018.

If anyone wishes to have a copy, Kindly fill out the form below and send
it back to the Preschool Administration, with the amount enclosed, before
Tuesday, June 5, 2018.

Please note that the cost of the DVD is 30.000L.L.. per Copy.
Administration

1 parent of in Class

would like t0 have a copy of the DVD Of the Parent’s Day on Juhe 5, 2018.
Enclosed you will find the amount of 30.000L,.L..

Signature
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